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I wish to make known my objections to the above project
Firstly it is far too large and is in danger of surrounding our village [Brampton]
The panels are large and unsightly
Vast areas of good agricultural land are being consumed,why not fit them to local houses and buildings and give
something back to the local community!
Who wants to live in a community surrounded by unsightly solar panels
Who will listen to our objections ?

Richard Whiting
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